
January 5 

Sunday School 

242 

Budget Offering 

$11,396 

January 12 

Sunday School  

247 

Budget  Offering 

$12,921 

January 19 

Sunday School  

205 

Budget Offering 

$10,564 

*$16,514.73 required weekly to meet budget. 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

January 26 

Sunday School  

216 

Budget Offering 

$10,448 

November Offering & Attendance 

Gifts were received  for the following designated funds: 
Capital Improvements in memory of Charles Nelson 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Margie Smith 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Jane Wilson 

Youth Ministry in memory of Jackie Anderson 

Lottie Moon in honor of Taz & Betty Ketchum 

Capital Improvements in memory of Raymond Long 

Capital Improvements in memory of Bill Stampley 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Raymond Long 

Lottie Moon in memory of Raymond Long 

Lottie Moon in honor of Gerry McGraw 

Cablevision Fund in memory of Raymond Long 

Capital Improvements in memory of Gene Neely 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Jimmy Pickens 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Bill Stampley 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Gene Neely 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Tommy Harper 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Stan Wilkinson 

Challenge to Grow in memory of Bubba McConnell 

Music Ministry in memory of Nerine Merkle 

Music Ministry in memory of Regina Burns 

Lottie Moon in memory of Charles Nelson 

Lottie Moon in memory of Martha Brigham 

Lottie Moon in memory of Sue Jennings 

Lottie Moon in memory of George Davis 

Lottie Moon in memory of Evelyn Hitt 

Lottie Moon in memory of Raymond Long 

Sr. Adult Fund in memory of Gene Neely 

Benevolence in memory of Raymond Long 

Christian Service Center in memory of Marcie Brigham 

Capital Improvements in memory of Rex Brown 

Music Ministry in memory of Gene Neely 

Please join us in welcoming our new interim Student Minister, Tiki Broome. Tiki graduated from Clinton High 

School in 2013. He went on to Hinds Community College and received an Associates in Psychology. He then 

continued on to Mississippi College where he received a B.S. in History and a B.A. in Christian Studies. He 

teaches History, as well as, serves as Chaplain at Mt. Salus Christian School in Clinton. On top of that, he 

serves as the Head Coach for eSports at Hinds Community College. In his spare time, he is obsessed with 

golfing and working on cars. One of his greatest passions in life is grilling/smoking meat. Odds are if he posts 

on social media, it will be some kind of meat he’s grilled or smoked. But most of all, he loves people. Tiki has 

an extrovert heart and people keep him going. Our students absolutely love him and we are so excited to 

see how God uses him during this transition time.  

 

Wow! Welcome back! We are so glad we are back in the swing of things. It’s such an 

honor to lead and walk with your students. This semester is really about to kick off. 

We have Generate right around the corner! So, if you feel led to give towards our 

students being able to attend, the cost it $280 per student. We are really excited to 

see what the Lord is going to do this semester in the lives of our students. It’s 

essential that we are consistent in praying for our students. They need it! As we kick 

of spring semester, I would love for you all to partner with me in praying for our 

students; that they would grow in their walks and learn to love and lead and 

exemplify Christ in every way. Buckle up! It’s going to be great! -TIKI 

Given to Date: $303,497.53 
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Tiki Broome 

All Ordained Deacons of FBC 

Yazoo, we will have a meeting 

Monday, February 10 at 6 pm. 

Dinner will be provided.  



Hey FBC Yazoo City Church Family, 

 

Grace and peace to you in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord!  On 

behalf of Dawn, I want to thank you for the blessing and 

opportunity to serve as your interim pastor, and for the loving 

way you have welcomed us to your family of faith.  Our goal is to 

press forward in seeing FBCYC continue to do the ministry that 

Bro. Clint, your wonderful staff, and you as a church family have 

been doing.  We also want to prayerfully start the process of 

seeking and finding the next pastoral leader that our great God 

has for you, and make sure there is a strong foundation for him to 

come in to when God calls him to FBCYC.  I will give my best to try 

to accomplish these important goals for the glory of God, and to 

honor the trust you have given me to share this interim time with 

you. 

 

You have a great staff here at FBCYC and it has been a joy and 

blessing to work with them.  Please be in prayer for John, Ken, 

Jessica, Tiki, and others as they so faithfully serve and lead during 

this transition time.  Also be in prayer for and support all your 

leadership here at FBCYC, including the Leadership Team, the 

Deacons, the various Ministry Teams, and all your wonderful 

volunteer servants, as they are doing a great job in pressing 

forward to do ministry and to seek and do God’s will during this 

time as well.  As a church family, it is so important to walk forward 

in unity during these times of transition, and fervently pray for 

God’s perfect blessing and guidance on the church’s ministry, and 

in the calling of your Pastor Search Committee, and for their work 

as they start the journey of finding God’s will for your next Pastor. 

 

I look forward to worshipping and fellowshipping with you on 

Sunday mornings and Wednesday nights, and I encourage you to 

commit to being a part of every time of worship, spiritual growth, 

ministry, and service available through the life of faith at FBCYC.  

Each Wednesday night and Sunday morning, I’ll do God’s best to 

preach and teach God’s Word to you and we would love for you 

to join us on this journey of spiritual growth, conviction, and 

service.  If you need spiritual guidance or ministry, call the church 

office and we’ll do our best to help. 

 

Lastly, let’s focus on a few important ministry items.  John is 

getting ready for Vacation Bible School this summer and needs a 

number of teachers and workers to volunteer for this very 

important ministry and outreach event.  Seriously pray about 

serving in some capacity at VBS and see John for discussion and 

information.  Also, small group Bible studies on Sunday nights will 

start on Sunday night, February 9, at 5 p.m. and there are some 

great studies to be a part of, including “Sacred Parenting”, 

“Victory in Spiritual Warfare”, and “Goliath Must Fall”.  Parents, 

bring your children to AWANA on Sunday nights at 5 p.m., and 

stay and be a part of one of these blessed Bible studies.  Also, if 

you have not been part of Sunday School each Sunday morning, 

make the commitment this Sunday to start, and bring your 

children, students, and friends with you.  If you need help locating 

a Sunday School class, call the church office for information.  Also 

remember your “Who’s Your One?” evangelism commitment and 

consistently pray for and witness to that person to lead them to 

saving faith in Jesus Christ and to start living in the blessing of 

abundant life in Christ.  God bless all of you! 

 

For God’s Glory, 

 

John Pace 

Philippians 1:9-11  

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 0   •  V O L U M E  5  •   E D I T I O N  2  



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
Bro. John Yates 

Proverbs 22:6; “Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it.” 

We are in full swing right now. I want to encourage you parents to get your kids to AWANA 
every Sunday night. “Hiding God’s Word in our hearts” is a command of our Lord for a 
reason. Each and every day, your child/children face many choices and obstacles. The 
foundation of God’s Word is that on which their lives need to be built. Please join me in 
encouraging attendance and study! We will start back on February 9, @ 5 pm.  
 

 It was a great start for our 5th-6th grade boys and girls as they kicked off their new book 
studies in January. It’s not too late for your child. Bill McGraw and Missy Helton are spending 
time preparing and feel called to pour into your kids so don’t let anything get in the way. And pray 
for the message they deliver.  
 
We are all familiar with the “superstar” who upon winning the championship game gives 
honor and glory to Jesus. The well known singer who gives thanks to their Lord and Savior 
upon receiving the coveted award. These people are ease to see. Their gifts have launched 
them front and center. It’s always wonderful to hear these stories and testimonies but 
what about the “little guy”? 

For every “superstar” there are literally hundreds/thousands that quietly work outside the spotlight or 
under the radar for the Kingdom. It can be easy to see the stars and think, “I can’t be used like 
that...what’s the point?” The point is this… God created you with a purpose. Join us July 19-22. Camp 
applications will be located in the kids area in the Education Building. 
 

 It’s that time, folks! I need your help. Our VBS continues to grow 
each year and we look for that to continue. If you have been a part 
of VBS in the past you know the amount of workers/teachers it 
takes to pull this off so please consider being a part of this great 
program. The latest statistics come from a few short years ago. In 2016 there were 59,028 
recorded professions of faith. 2.4 million people were registered. Although it’s certainly not all 
about numbers, there is no church program with that kind of results.  
I need teachers in all ages. Lord willing, we plan splitting our 4 year old class and our 5 year olds. 
Each class was filled to beyond capacity last year. That means we need 6 more teachers (3 in each 
class). Combine that with the 1st-4th grade (2 per class) and a large 5th-6th grade (called VBX) 
class, you can easily see the need.  
There will be training provided for all teachers on Thursday, April 30 in the Fellowship Hall. So, I 
don’t expect you to just “wing it.” I’ll provide as much help as possible. Would you consider it? 
Please email, call the church office, text me, or catch me at the church and let me know how you 
can help. Please do this as soon as possible. Each teacher will receive a t-shirt and I need to order 
by the end of February.  

Worker’s Needed! 

June 1-5, 2020 

Kickoff is Sunday, February 9, at 5pm. Take advantage of these studies 

and allow God to do what He desires in your life.  

Choose from one of the 3 following studies! 

 

Parenting is a school for spiritual formation, says author Gary 

Thomas, and our children are our teachers. The journey of 

caring for, rearing, training, and loving our children 

profoundly alters us forever...even when the journey is 

sometimes a rough one.  

Sacred Parenting is unlike any other parenting book on the 

market. This is not a “how-to” book that taches readers the 

ways to discipline their children, Sacred Parenting turns the 

tables and demonstrates how God uses children to change their parents.  

Stepping beyond the overly-tilled soil of method books, parents can learn a whole 

new side of parenting. They’ll be encouraged by stories that tell how other parents 

handled the challenges and difficulties of being a parent—and how their children 

transformed their relationship with God. The lesson the author writes about are 

timeless. But in this edition, Thomas adds in some addition insights and stories that 

he’s learned and lived over the past fifteen years of his own parenting. Gary has 

found that the lessons have remained much the same, but there are new applications 

for the readers in this generation who are just now coming this book.  

It’s likely you have a threatening 

giant in your life… an adversary 

or stronghold that’s diminishing 

your ability to live a full and free 

life. Frozen in the grip of rejec-

tion, fear, anger, comfort, or 

addiction, you’ve lost sigt of the 

promise God has for your life. Demoralized and 

defeated, you’ve settled for far less than His best. 

God has a better plan for you—a plan for you to 

live in victory. That’s why he has silenced your 

giant once and for all. Pastor Louie Giglio uncovers 

a newfound twist in the classic story of David and 

Goliath. He shows how the key to living free from 

giants is not better slingshot accuracy, but keeping 

our eyes on the one and only giant-slayer: Jesus. 

Put your hope in him, and watch Goliath fall.  

We are told 

to stand 

against the 

devil’s 

tactics but 

what does it 

really mean to put on 

the full armor of God? 

In this Bible study, Dr. 

Tony Evans applies 

God’s classic strategy 

to our modern times.  
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED to PO Box 780 Yazoo City MS 39194 

Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday  

8:00 am - 5:00 pm 

FRIDAY - CLOSED 

 

Phone: 

662-746-2471 

Website: 
www.fbcyazoo.org 

 

Email: 

john@fbcyazoo.org 

khall@mbcb.org 

jessica@fbcyazoo.org 

jpace@mbcb.org 
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WATCH US LIVE ONLINE!  

Sunday morning services are available LIVE online. You can watch the service by going to www.fbcyazoo.org 

and clicking on the “Live Stream” on our home page.  

 2020   
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

Deacon of the week:  2—A.G. Helton, 9—Roger Jones,  

16—Taz Ketchum, 23—Nick King 

Delivered to the post office January 30, 2020. POSTMASTER please do not hold.  

Sunday Services 

9:45 am—Sunday School 

11:00 am—Worship Service    

5:00—AWANA & Small Groups 

Wednesday Services 

6:00 pm—Prayer Meeting, Children’s  &  

Student’s, & Ladies’ Bible Study  

6:45 pm—Choir Practice 

Mother- 

Daughter Day! 

Adult Small Groups Start 

Super Bowl Sunday 


